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West Lancashire Borough Council 
Po Box 16 
52 Derby Street 
Ormskirk 
L39 2DF 
FOA E Bailey 
 
 
 
 Proposal: Outline - 1No. new detached 
dwelling, including details of access. All 
other matters reserved.  
Location: Land To The Rear Of 14B To 
78,New Cut Lane, Halsall,  
Grid Ref: SD 333317 413406  
Application ref: 2021/1190/OUT 
 
 Proposal: First floor rear extension  
Location: 3 Manor Road,Burscough, 
Ormskirk  
Grid Ref: SD 343590 410777  
Application ref: 2021/1445/FUL 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 Proposal: Variation of condition no.3 of 
planning permission 2013/0410/COU -To 
supply food and beverages between the 
hours of 9.00 - 23.00 Monday to Sunday.  
Location: Boskins Cafe,Unit 1, The 
Boskins,  
Grid Ref: SD 345313 420710  
Application ref: 2021/1166/FUL 
 
 Proposal: Variation of condition no.3 of 
planning permission 2013/0410/COU -To 
supply food and beverages between the 
hours of 9.00 - 23.00 Monday to Sunday.  
Location: Boskins Cafe,Unit 1, The 
Boskins,  
Grid Ref: SD 345313 420710  
Application ref: 2021/1166/FUL 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 Proposal: Proposed installation of 1no. 
replacement single post sign, 3no. 
freestanding signs, external sign writing on 

Phone: 0300 123 6780 

Email: developeras@lancashire.gov.uk  

Your ref: 2021/1378/FUL 

Our ref: D8.2021.1378.FUL 

Date: 13 January 2022 

  

 
Proposal: Change of use from a butchers shop to a hot food take away with an 
exhaust system at high level to the rear elevation.  
Location: Family Butcher,31 Moor Street, Ormskirk,  
Grid Ref: SD 341522 408203  
Application ref: 2021/1378/FUL 
 
 
Dear Mrs Bailey 
 
I write further to your consultation of 6 January 2022 on the above application and 
offer the following comments on all the information provided by the applicant to date. 
 
LCC has no objections.  
 
I feel the change of use from a butcher's shop to a hot food take away, will have a 
negligible impact on highway safety or capacity.  The site is located in a district centre, 
close to a few public car parks and a well-connected bus route.  
 
Therefore, LCC have no objections to the proposed plans.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Amy Tyldesley 
Highway Development Support 
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